
From: Almberg, Emily  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2019 4:20 PM 
To: FWP *Enforcement All <enfall@mt.gov>; FWP *Wildlife All <Wildall@mt.gov> 
Cc: Thornburg, John <John.Thornburg@mt.gov> 
Subject: Looking for CWD technicians... 
 
Hi, All,  
 
We are looking for 13 CWD technicians for our Chronic Wasting Disease (CWD) Surveillance Project for 
the fall of 2019 (approximately October 15th to December 6th) to operate hunter check stations and 
collect biological samples from hunter-harvested and road-killed animals. Hunter check station locations 
will be in Missoula, Libby, Chester, Ekalaka, Ashland, Hysham, Malta, Glasgow, and Plentywood 
Montana.  The CWD technicians will mainly be responsible for collecting biological samples, recording 
accurate field data, properly labeling and maintaining accountability of all samples, entering sample data 
into a database, organizing and packaging samples, and submitting them in a timely manner to the 
appropriate testing facility.  These are short-term worker positions with an hourly pay of $13.79.  If you 
know of anyone who is interested in working as a CWD tech this fall, please have them send an email 
with their contact information and resume to John Thornburg (john.thornburg@mt.gov).  
 
Thanks,  
Emily  
 
 
Emily Almberg 
Disease Ecologist 
Wildlife Division 
Montana, Fish, Wildlife & Parks 
 
1400 S. 19th Avenue 
Bozeman, MT 59718 
Ph: (406) 994-6358 
Montana FWP | Montana Outdoors Magazine 
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